
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  9/13/2018 

 

To : Food Service Workers 

 

From: Matthew Flusser 

 

RE Cell Phone Use 

 

     Remember that serving our customers is our priority at work. I ask that you only use your cell 

phones on break. For health and safety, customer service and job performance it is the best thing 

for our business. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank You 

 

Matthew Flusser 

 

 

From: Matthew Flusser, School Lunch Director 
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